
For additional information, contact Jarvis Clark, Director of Student Services and PK-12 Initiatives, Jarvis.Clark@hacu.net, 210-576-3215

The PreK-12/Higher Education Collaborative Symposium is a pre-conference event focusing on 
high impact collaborative practices implemented between colleges, universities, school districts 
and the community that have led to systemic change.

The Symposium benefits higher education leaders, PreK-12 educators/administrators and other 
community stakeholders to be able to promote and empower their communities to implement 
collaborative practices utilizing the resources and connections highlighted during the Symposium.

H I S P A N I C  A S S O C I A T I O N  O F  C O L L E G E S  &  U N I V E R S I T I E S

The PreK-12 Higher Education Collaboration Symposium is a pre-conference event of HACU's 38th Annual Conference, 
November 1-3, 2024, Gaylord Rockies Resort & Convention Center, Aurora, Colorado

Register at www.hacu.net.

HACU 10th Prek-12 Higher Education 
Collaboration Symposium

Friday, November 1, 2024 • Gaylord Rockies Resort & Convention Center • Aurora, Colorado

Featured Speakers:

Evelyn DeJesus 
Executive Vice President

American Federation of Teachers
 President

National Association for Bilingual Education

Joe Garcia, J.D.
Chancellor of the Colorado Community 

College System

Montserrat Garibay
Assistant Deputy Secretary and 
Director for the Office of English 

Language Acquisition
U.S. Department of Education 

Beatriz Ceja-Williams. Deputy Assistant Secretary, Office of English Language Acquisition, U.S. Department of Education

Jesus Rodriguez, Ed.D. 
Deputy Superintendent of Aurora 

Public Schools

Hector Balderas, J.D.
President

Northern New Mexico College

Aurely Garcia Tulloch
Senior Research Assistant

Teachers College
Columbia University

 Katherine Doss 
Associate Vice Chancellor for 

Enrollment Management 
Dallas College

Panels: 

Connecting K-12 and Higher Education through Career and Technical Education (CTE): Preparing Students for the 
Workforce of the Future

Reclaiming Our Language: The Importance of Dual Language and Pathway Programs

Bridging Horizons: Forging Strategic Partnerships for Educational Excellence

Co-Sponsored by

Linda Osterlund
Academic Dean

Rueckert-Hartman College for 
Health Professions

http://www.hacu.net

